
 

 

 

 
 

Oneview Healthcare PLC (ASX:ONE) is deeply saddened to announce the passing of our dear friend 
and colleague, James Osborne.  James, in his role as our Chairman, made an exceptional contribution 
to all of us at Oneview and to Irish corporate life.  James was an incredibly positive force and was held 
in the highest esteem by everyone he worked with through the years.   
  
Our heartfelt thoughts are with his family and friends at this very sad time. 
 
Joseph Rooney, in his capacity as senior non-executive director, will be appointed as interim Chairman 
at the next scheduled board meeting on August 24th.  
 
 
 
About Oneview Healthcare 
When it comes to the healthcare experience, Oneview Healthcare is helping industry leaders 
worldwide see a better way. Oneview’s interactive patient care platform enables hospitals and 
healthcare facilities to embrace the growing demand for consumer-centric care, while also 
empowering clinicians to focus on what they do best – improving the lives of those they care for. In 
addition to providing benefits to patients, their families and staff, Oneview is proving that you can 
improve the patient experience and reduce costs at the same time. With Oneview, hospitals are 
achieving quantifiable, cost-saving improvements across their organizations including improved 
HCAHPS ratings and reduced re-admissions. Established in 2007, Oneview has offices in the U.S., 
Ireland, Australia and Asia. For more information, please visit oneviewhealthcare.com, or follow us on 
Twitter @OneviewHC or LinkedIn at http://www.linkedin.com/company/oneviewhealthcare. 
 
 


